May 18, 1966

Mr. Oscar Pencgar
176 West Franklin Avenve
Gastonia, North Caralina

Daar Mr, Penogar:

After a little investigation, I have concluded that
your best point of contact would be:

Mr. Lioyd Barber
Reglonal Economic Adviser
Central American Affairs
Department of State
Washington, D. C.

I hope that contact will be of some value to you.

Sincerely your

Farris Bryant
Director
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